
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 November 29, 2023 
 
 
 
The Honorable Susan Adams, Chairman 
Indian River Board of County Commissioners 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388   
 
Dear Chairman Adams: 
 
Please accept this letter as my request to be placed on the Board of County Commissioner’s 
agenda on December 12, 2023 under Constitutional Officers to discuss arcades in Indian 
River County.     

  
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.          
 

 Sincerely, 
  
 

 
Eric Flowers 

 Sheriff 
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